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The vast majority of the residents, myself included, are excited for the long awaited Beaches Link 
Tunnel. The numerous benefits it will bring to the entire region and the people of greater Sydney 
will create positive impact for decades to come. A necessary component of ensuring Sydney 
continues to be a thriving and connected city. As a resident of the Northern Beaches and 
consistent user of public transport, I offer my enthusiastic support. 


